
 

 

 

 

Garbage Disposals Not Recommended 

Due to Septic Tanks/Fields 

Your home has a septic tank and field installed to process waste generated in the 

house, as opposed to a public sewer. Your system has been sized according to the 

number of bathrooms and fixtures that exist in the home. You will be responsible 

for the maintenance and occasional pumping of the septic tank.  

The waste in the tank and field is broken down and processed by anaerobic 

activity and bacteria. A garbage disposal, if added after closing, can fill the tank 

and field with grease, oils or other items that do not degrade in the way the 

system is designed. This may cause clogs and/or more frequent pumping of the 

tank.  

Hodorowski Homes does not recommend adding a garbage disposal to the waste 

management system of your home. If one is added after closing, it will void the 

warranty on the septic system.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


